Department of Transportation
Transportation Safety Division, MS #3
Kate Broven, Govertior 4040 Fairview Industrial Drive SE

' Salem, OR 97302-1142
Phone: (503) 986-4190
Fax: (503) 986-3143

August 10, 2017

Attention: Sgt. Brent Laizure, Project Director

Multnomah County Sheriff's Office
501 SE Hawthorne Bivd., 503/350

Portland, OR 97214

RE: Multnomah CSO eCitation Grant
Project Number: M3DA-17-54-08 llI

Congratulations! Your FY 2017 Traffic Safety Project is approved.
Enclosed is the executed project agreement, authorizing you to proceed as of August 10, 2017.

Your Agency Claim for Reimbursement and Project Evaluation Report forms have been
customized. Electronic files for these and other grant forms will be emailed to you.

If you have questions regarding the forms, please contact Kelly Mason, Grants Assistant at (503)
986-4202. Your project number and name should be referenced in all correspondence to us
regarding this project. Your CFDA number for this grant is 20.616.

Thank you for responding to our grant program and for all the effort required to make this project
a reality and a success. Efforts like this will make our highways and byways safer for all

Oregonians!

Sincerely,
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Traci Pearl, Highway Safety Section Manager

Transportation Safety Division

cc: Grant File
TSD Project Manager




